
Illinois Pollution Control Board

Case PBC 2006-184

100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601

I support the Peoria County Board's decision to deny PDC's request for a permit to expand its

hazardous waste landfill . I believe the board made a well reasoned decision based on the

testimony received at public hearings . The board realized that the health and safety of the public is

not protected by continued operation of the landfill .

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Laszlo, Ph .D

330 S . Barnewolt Dr .

Peoria, IL 61604
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